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Dear Reception parents and carers,        25/06/2020 
 
Precautionary closure for Reception group A: negative test result 
 
I write further to my letter to you yesterday regarding the precautionary closure of your child’s Reception 
bubble. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the staff member concerned has now tested negative, as have members 
of their household. 
 
I would like to apologise for any disruption caused to you during this temporary closure, however the 
health and safety of our school community will always be our number one priority. 
 
Your child will be welcome back at school on Monday 29th June to enable us to complete our deep-
clean of all areas. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

   
Kevin Reynolds   
Headteacher    


